
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Betley, Balterley and Wrinehill Neighbourhood Plan: Further Comments of the Independent 
Examiner 
 
Thank you for your consultation. 
 
Natural England is a non-departmental public body. Our statutory purpose is to ensure that the 
natural environment is conserved, enhanced, and managed for the benefit of present and future 
generations, thereby contributing to sustainable development.   
 
Natural England does not have any specific comments on how the NPPF revisions impact upon the 
Betley, Balterley and Wrinehill Neighbourhood Plan. 
 
For any further consultations on your plan, please contact:  consultations@naturalengland.org.uk. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
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